
 

Reasons to object to building 200 houses on Liphook’s gateway to the South Downs National 

Park. 

 

 Why build on National Park land when there are other more suitable sites within the Liphook 

settlement boundary? 

 The existing Highway infrastructure cannot cope with the increase of traffic this 

development will lead to particularly through The Square 

 Foul water drainage is currently at capacity and cannot cope with the extra demand this 

housing development will place on it 

 Ecological and Environmental issues – this is a beautiful piece of land with special 

significance to Liphook. Building houses on the frontage land will destroy the scenic views 

across to Weavers Down and beyond, along with the potential loss of wildlife and their 

habitats. 

 Interesting archaeological finds have been discovered on the site and are currently on 

display. We lose any history this site contains once housing has been built. 

 Development of the South Downs National Park at its boundary with Liphook does not 

accord with the reasons for setting the current boundary 

 Visual impact on the landscape at the gateway to the South Downs National Park – surely we 

should be celebrating this asset to our village, not building housing on it?? 

 


